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Principal’s voice: 
 
Tēnā koutou, talofa, bonjour, malo e lelei, kia orana and hello, 
 
We are in our second week of learning back at school and the children are settling in so well. 
They have coped with so much over the past couple of months and seem to have taken it all 
in their stride. 
 
The focus for the past two weeks has been on the students' well being. It is now good to see 
routines becoming more established in the classes and  children settling into their learning.  
 
Reports and 3 way conferences 
We will be sending a report out at the end of the term and have been working with Edge 
(student management system) to develop an interim report. Because we have had so much 
time away from school the report has been modified to take this into consideration. We will 
be holding 3 way conferences in term 3 on Tuesday 4th August and Wednesday 5th August. 
Appointments will be organised at the beginning of term 3. 
 
Alert Level 2 does not change for school 
Thank you so much for your patience and consideration when dropping off and picking up 
your children. For schools all the protocols are the same with any person coming onto the 
school needing to register (because of distance tracing). For now we are going to continue 
with the same system but because our children are doing such a great job we will moderate 
the times slightly. 
 As from Tuesday next week ( 2nd June): 
 
Arrival:  

● 1 adult per family who will say goodbye at the drop off point.  
● Parents can drop children off from the car if preferred. 
● No parents on the school grounds with the exception of new children (a register will 

be set up for them) 
● drop your children off at any time between 8:30 - 8:55am. 
● There will be a barrier set up just outside the caretaker's shed. The students will line 

up (safe distancing), from 8:30 onwards they may go straight to class and sanitise 
hands on entry. 

Children walking to school 
● There will be an adult supervising road crossing and children will be directed to join 

the queue to enter school and go through the same process as above.  
Before school care 

● A SKIDs staff member will pick up any children arriving for before school care from 
the drop off point. Arrangements will be made in advance for any families using this 
facility. 
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